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5 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you about an exciting opportunity for Year 8 and 9 students – The 
Industrial Cadets Bronze Award – which we are launching on Thursday 13 March at 3:30pm. 
 
This nationally recognised programme introduces students to the world of engineering, 
technology, and industry through hands-on projects and skills development. Participants will 
have the chance to work on real-world challenges, engage with industry professionals, and 
develop valuable teamwork, problem-solving, and leadership skills. 
 
The Industrial Cadets Bronze Award is a fantastic enrichment opportunity for students who 
are interested in STEM subjects (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Maths) and looking 
to build their knowledge and experience beyond the classroom. Taking part in this 
programme can also strengthen future college, apprenticeship, and career applications. 
 
If your child would like to take part, please encourage them to attend the launch session 
on Thursday 13 March at 3:30 PM, in D13. More details about the programme structure and 
expectations will be shared during this session. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Miss Caulfield 
Careers Leader 
 


